
 
 

                      WORLDHAM NEEDS YOUR OPINIONS AGAIN!

                         
WORLDHAM PARISH PLAN UPDATE

The Parish Council has recognised the need to update the Parish Plan published
in 2010 to help guide the future of East Worldham, West Worldham and Hartley 
Mauditt.  The original Parish Plan is available to download from the parish website, 
www.worldham.org.

A sub-committee of the Parish Council has been set up to carry out the review.  
One of the first actions of this committee is to carry out a preliminary survey to
obtain views on the topics parishioners would like to be considered for a more
detailed questionnaire. This questionnaire will help update our Parish Plan for the 
future so your views are extremely important.

Arising from some of the action points listed in our Parish Plan the following are 
examples of what has been achieved in the last seven years:
                                                                                                                                                     
refurbishment of the playground                                introduction of Speedwatch                                     
modernisation of the kitchen in the village hall          Welcome Pack for all new parishioners
re-roofing of Hartley Mauditt Church                        repairs to East Worldham Church tower                               
development of Worldham website                           pedestrian refuge outside the village hall
30 mph speed limit on B3004 at E Worldham            Neighbourhood Watch revised and renewed       

              

Please complete the survey by 15 May.and give it to ……………………………..
         who is covering your area.  Alternatively post it to Mary Trigwell-Jones
                     ‘Selborne’, Caker Lane, East Worldham, GU34 3AE

          
      FEEL FREE TO RAISE ANYTHING THAT IS IMPORTANT TO YOU.

                    TOPIC                                             CONCERN                       
Example:  Communication                     Example:  Slow broadband – signal drops

If you have any questions about this survey, 
please contact MaryTrigwell-Jones 01420 83389 

or mary.trigwell-jones@outlook.com. 

On 4 May, County Council Election Day, there will also be
a display in the Three Horseshoes pub that provides another 

opportunity to register your concerns/suggestions.


